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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Anthony Sorola, Associate Superintendent of Athletics/Human 

Capital/Operations 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF ARCHITECT-

OWNER CONTRACTS FOR BOND PROGRAM CONSTRUCTION 
BETWEEN ECISD AND PARKHILL 

 
DATE: March 26, 2024 
 

It is the recommendation of the administration that the Board of Trustees approve the 
Architect-Owner contracts between Ector County ISD and Parkhill: 

• Transportation Facility 
• Permian High School Auditorium 
• JROTC Facilities at Permian HS and Odessa HS 

Under separate cover, trustees will receive these three contracts as they are not 
finalized yet. 

 

 

*********************** 

 

Administrative Recommendation: 

Approval of the contracts between Ector County ISD and Parkhill 


